
KURE BEACH 

BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

APRIL 9, 2012 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Ken Withrow, Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary          

Tony Gonsalves        John Gordon            

Ron Eccleston                           Herb Wiebe       

Linda Mason      Mitch Klein      

Also present:  Steve Pagley, Council Liaison 

There were no minutes to approve.  

OLD BUSINESS: 

A.  Tree planting on K Avenue.  Work on this is scheduled to begin in August. 

B. Standard Signs.  Thirteen white posts have been installed with the “p” signs.  By motion 

made, seconded and carried, the Committee voted to approve this sign as the official post 

for all future signs in the Town. 

C. Town Entrance Signs.  The committee is requesting $3400.00 to update the last two Town 

Entrance signs. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

1.  John Gordon brought up the ongoing problem with the deer population. He will contact 

Connie Brandt regarding Bow and Arrow Hunting to see if they have a solution to the 

over population of deer in Town.         

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on May 14
th

 at 

4:00PM at the town Hall 

Respectfully submitted 

Priscilla Smith 

 

***Note:  On April 21
st
 The Rec Center will have someone to discuss container planting.  The 

session will start at 9:00 am for all those who are interested. 

 

 



  

  

 


